
 

Ref. : Plexh/Cir/743                                                                                                  19th June, 2017 

 All Members of Western Region/ 

All Members of the COA 

 Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please note that we have received communication from the O/o Addl. DGFT, Mumbai that the 
next Grievance Redressal Committee Meeting has been scheduled on 12.07.2017 at 3.00pm in 
the office of the Additional DGFT, Mumbai. 

Members are requested to send their issues pertaining to Addl. DGFT, Mumbai office  to the 
undersigned at bharti@plexconcil.org latest by 30.06.2017 as per the format attached.   

Sr.No. 
Name of Concerned 
EPC/ Name of 
firm  

Grievance in detail with relevant file no. (please 
mention, if the grievance has also been taken up 
with any other RA or DGFT HQs)  

      

      

It is also requested that the grievances which have been raised in the earlier GRC Meeting 
should not be sent again. 

  

With best regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Bharti Parave 

Sr. Executive 




